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Thanks,
 
Victoria Mance, MA
Junior Planner|Township of Southgate
+ 185667 Grey County Road 9, Dundalk, ON N0C 1B0            
( 519-923-2110 ext. 235 | Fax 519-923-9262
* vmance@southgate.ca |www.southgate.ca

    

From: Gillian Smith <gsmith@mhbcplan.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 11:33 AM
To: Cassondra Dillman <Cassondra.Dillman@grey.ca>; Victoria Mance <vmance@southgate.ca>
Subject: 185673 Grey Road 9, Township of Southgate
 
Hi Cassondra & Victoria,

I just wanted to flag something from our application. It was our original understanding that the
proposed structure would consist of a roof (i.e. uncovered), however, Eli has advised that it is
to be enclosed. It's a relatively minor correction but should be properly addressed in future
staff reports.

Also, the March 26 meeting will be held in  Southgate or Owen Sound, and is there a delegation
request? I expect MHBC will make a brief presentation on the applications.

Thanks,
Gillian
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